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I’ve been on vacation for that past few weeks touring the Pacific Northwest in the Model A but
wanted to remind all members that ballots for MAFCA’s annual election will soon be mailed to
all members. Additionally, the September/October Restorer magazine contains election
information and bios on the candidates. This year we have six candidates running for four
openings so be sure to vote for no more than four.

Your club has the option of collecting the chapter’s ballots and mailing them to MAFCA in one
envelope.
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